
Retiring 
in the Next Few Years?

Are  You

Thinking of retiring? We want you to be financially prepared for 
retirement. If you’re considering retiring in the next few years, 
it’s not too early to begin financial planning. 

Please join us for an informative, pre-retirement session.

Monday, 25 February 2013
1100-1300

Community Support Center, Building 1520

Free and open to the Fort Detrick community.
For more information, call 301-619-3455/3456/2197.

www.detrick.army.mil/mwr

IMPC LOE 2: Soldier, Family 
and Civilian Well-being

“If you catch my staff doing something nice let me know through ICE”  - Director Family and MWR


